
Hi sir  

 

My name is Emad Emran I have been driving a taxi in the city of milwukee for the past 17 years 

in the last 5 years business has been declining badly as everyone knows the largest taxicab 

company American United has most of its fleet grounded due to lack of business which drives 

drivers to quit working,even with the most of America United fleet grounded there is not enough 

business for the rest of the fleet,even with a quick look at the taxicab company the yellow cab 

you will notice a long waiting time to pickup a fair at taxicab stands around the city . 

  

 Adding more cabs to the city of milwaukee would be detrimental to 400 families already making 

some living ,please consider your decision before making it.                   

 

                       Thank you 

 

 


